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Get Off Your Sugar
'Hi, my name is Davina, and I'm a sugar addict . . .' Davina McCall
loves a challenge. And giving up sugar has been one of her toughest
yet. In this beautiful cookbook, Davina shares her favourite superhealthy recipes that have helped her kick the sugar habit and cut out
junk food for good. These recipes: *are easy to make but taste amazing
*contain the foods that help you look and feel great *have no long
lists of scary, hard-to-find ingredients This is real food for real
life! 5 WEEKS TO SUGAR-FREE also includes a 5 week meal planner that
works towards curbing sweet cravings and cutting out all processed
foods. Davina is no guru, she's one of us, so her plan also includes
pudding recipes that help the most sweet-toothed chocoholic kick the
added sugar habit. Simple, delicious and brimming with flavour, these
recipes take the faff out of sugar-free!

Sugar Shock!
A companion to Add More ~Ing to Your Life chronicles the author's
spiritual journey through low self-esteem and drug abuse to counsel
readers on how to overcome personal fears and achieve greater
fulfillment, providing a range of positive affirmations, physical
activities and meditations. Reprint.

The 21-Day Sugar Detox
Breaking Up With Sugar
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This revolutionary eating plan reveals definitive proof that sugar is
addictive, and presents the first science-based program to cut out the
sugar, stop the cravings that cause most diets to eventually fail, and
lose weight--permanently. If you’re like most people, you’ve tried a
few (or maybe many) different diets without success. The truth is,
most diets work for a while, but there’s usually a point at which the
dietary restrictions become too difficult to maintain. Why? Because
whether you’re following a low-carb, paleo, gluten-free, or even an
all-liquid green juice diet, the addictive nature of sugar causes
cravings to take over and sabotage your diet-of-the-moment. In Why
Diets Fail, Dr. Nicole M. Avena and John R. Talbott reveal definitive
proof that sugar is addictive and present the first science-based
program to stop the cravings and lose weight—permanently. A
neuroscientist and food addiction expert, Dr. Avena has conducted
groundbreaking research showing that sugar triggers the same responses
in the brain as addictive drugs like cocaine, nicotine, and alcohol.
And like those other substances, the more sugar you eat, the more you
need to get the same pleasurable feelings. (No wonder your last diet
didn’t stick.) Avena and Talbott’s eight-step plan walks you through
the process of going sugar-free and surviving the make-or-break
withdrawal period—those first few weeks when your body feels the
absence of its favorite sweetener most acutely. An easy-to-use Sugar
Equivalency Table developed by Talbott lists the amount of sugar in
hundreds of common foods so you know precisely what to eat and what to
avoid. And when it comes to what you can eat, you have a lot to choose
from. In fact, you’ll probably eat more on this diet than you normally
do—while continuing to lose weight. This science-based program is the
diet to end all diets. It will help you break the yo-yo dieting cycle,
end those maddening sugar cravings, and develop a new longing for the
good food that will keep you fit, healthy, and happy.

The Sugar Addict's Total Recovery Program
Learn how kicking your sugar habit can help you lose weight and get
glowing, younger-looking skin with a proven three-day jumpstart plan
and four-week program. Science shows that sugar can seriously damage
our health--and yet we're consuming more of it every year. Not only
does excess sugar make us sick, overweight, and tired, it dulls skin
and ages us well beyond our years. In The Sugar Detox, acclaimed
nutritionist Brooke Alpert and skincare guru Patricia Farris have
combined their expertise to offer an easy plan to slim your waistline,
restore your energy, and rejuvenate your skin. The Sugar Detox will
put you on the path to feeling--and looking--your absolute best, with:
A proven three-day jumpstart plan to break your sugar addiction A fourweek meal plan incorporating healthy sugars Shopping lists and
satiating recipes Strategies for combating cravings and dining out
Lists of key health-supporting superfoods Tips on surprising places
where sugar lurks
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Salt Sugar Fat
Dr. Hyman's revolutionary weight-loss program, based on the #1 New
York Times bestseller The Blood Sugar Solution, supercharged for
immediate results! The key to losing weight and keeping it off is
maintaining low insulin levels. Based on Dr. Hyman's groundbreaking
Blood Sugar Solution program, THE BLOOD SUGAR SOLUTION 10-DAY DETOX
DIET presents strategies for reducing insulin levels and producing
fast and sustained weight loss. Dr. Hyman explains how to: activate
your natural ability to burn fat--especially belly fat; reduce
inflammation; reprogram your metabolism; shut off your fat-storing
genes; de-bug your digestive system; create effortless appetite
control; and soothe the stress to shed the pounds. With practical
tools designed to achieve optimum wellness, including meal plans,
recipes, and shopping lists, as well as step-by-step, easy-to-follow
advice on green living, supplements, medication, exercise, and more,
THE BLOOD SUGAR SOLUTION 10-DAY DETOX DIET is the fastest way to lose
weight, prevent disease, and feel your best.

Sugar Free
Named one of the top health and wellness books for 2016 by
MindBodyGreen Depression is not a disease. It is a symptom. Recent
years have seen a shocking increase in antidepressant use the world
over, with 1 in 4 women starting their day with medication. These
drugs have steadily become the panacea for everything from grief,
irritability, panic attacks, to insomnia, PMS, and stress. But the
truth is, what women really need can’t be found at a pharmacy.
According to Dr. Kelly Brogan, antidepressants not only overpromise
and underdeliver, but their use may permanently disable the body’s
self-healing potential. We need a new paradigm: The best way to heal
the mind is to heal the whole body. In this groundbreaking, sciencebased and holistic approach, Dr. Brogan shatters the mythology
conventional medicine has built around the causes and treatment of
depression. Based on her expert interpretation of published medical
findings, combined with years of experience from her clinical
practice, Dr. Brogan illuminates the true cause of depression: it is
not simply a chemical imbalance, but a lifestyle crisis that demands a
reset. It is a signal that the interconnected systems in the body are
out of balance – from blood sugar, to gut health, to thyroid function–
and inflammation is at the root. A Mind of Your Own offers an
achievable, step-by-step 30-day action plan—including powerful dietary
interventions, targeted nutrient support, detoxification, sleep, and
stress reframing techniques—women can use to heal their bodies,
alleviate inflammation, and feel like themselves again without a
single prescription. Bold, brave, and revolutionary, A Mind of Your
Own takes readers on a journey of self-empowerment for radical
transformation that goes far beyond symptom relief.
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The Last Resort Sugar Detox Guide: Learn How Quickly and
Easily Detox from Sugar and Stop Cravings Completely
Beating Sugar Addiction For Dummies - Australia / NZ
Candy
Are you ready to: Banish sugar and carb cravings? Manage your weight
for life? Look and feel years younger? Regain energy, vitality and
mental clarity? Reduce your risk of diabetes and other chronic
diseases? If so, Goodbye Sugar is the book for you! Goodbye Sugar is
nutritionist Elsa Jones’ revolutionary programme for sugar addicts
that contains the missing ingredient lacking in other diet plans: it
works by targeting not only your physical dependency on sugar but your
emotional dependency too – the part of you that ‘needs’ a sweet treat
when you’re feeling tired, stressed, bored, lonely or simply because
it’s the weekend. We all know a diet too high in sugar wreaks havoc on
our waistlines and our well-being, from dull skin and accelerated
ageing to a heightened risk of developing diabetes and heart disease,
inflammation in the body, supressed immunity, feelings of anxiety and
stress and even an increase in cancer-causing hormones. Yet many of us
feel powerless when it comes to our cravings for sweet treats. Goodbye
Sugar will provide you with all the tools you need to make lasting
changes. There’s a healthy eating plan specifically designed to reset
your taste buds, balance out your blood sugar and curb your sweet
cravings, while exercises and techniques based on Cognitive
Behavioural Therapy (CBT) will teach you how to come to break bad
habits, beat cravings, maintain motivation and, ultimately, have a
healthy and controlled relationship with all types of food –
especially the sugary kind! It’s time to say Goodbye Sugar. For good.
‘Following Elsa’s programme has changed my life; I don’t crave sugar
or get energy slumps anymore and I’m slimmer than I’ve ever been.’
Alison, 35

Breaking Up with Sugar
A proven plan to break free from your unhealthy relationship with
Sugar - and reclaim your health and your life for good. The solution
to your food and weight problems isn't willpower or the next fad diet
- it's breaking up with Sugar. Molly Carmel, an eating disorder
therapist with a thriving clinic in New York City, discovered the
devastating role Sugar played in her own 20-year struggle with
disordered eating. After reaching a peak weight of 325 pounds and
trying every diet imaginable, Molly was finally able to dramatically
transform her life--and find her happy weight-by breaking up with
Sugar. Molly has since helped thousands of people overcome compulsive
overeating, repetitive dieting, and Sugar addiction to reinvent their
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lives. Here, she shares her empowering 66-day blueprint for kicking
Sugar to the curb - once and for all. Molly explains how Sugar is not
only bad for your health, it's also a substance with highly addictive
potential - one that creates physical, neurological, and hormonal
changes that often make moderation impossible. This is the first book
to address the emotional, spiritual, chemical, and physical components
of this toxic relationship and help guide you through the steps to
create a new and lasting relationship with foodand with yourself.
Breaking Up with Sugar includes step-by-step meal plans to take the
guesswork out of going Sugar-free, as well as seven key self-affirming
vows you can rely on to help end the overeating and dieting cycle and
release unhealthy weight. With empathy, honesty, and humor as your
trusted coach and friend, Molly gives you essential tools to navigate
this new way of eating when life gets "life-y" or times get tough. Her
sustainable roadmap will put you on the path to true freedom.

The Case Against Sugar
The perfect guide to getting healthy by kicking your sugar habit for
good with 20 simple, sugar-free success strategies. There’s no
sugarcoating it: succumbing to sweets too often could damage your
health. But to what extent? Most readers already know that succumbing
to sweets too often can lead to obesity and diabetes. What many don't
know, however, is that too many "quickie carbs" can bring on a host of
other maladies-such as "brain fog," fatigue, mood swings, heart
disease, and even cancer-from which millions may be suffering because
of their sugar or carbohydrate habits. In this engaging, jargon-free
book, Connie Bennett and contributing author Dr. Stephen T. Sinatra
bring you the shocking truth, backed by medical studies. With insights
from thousands of physicians, nutritionists, researchers, and "sugar
sufferers" worldwide, SUGAR SHOCK!™ will teach you how to kick the
sugar habit for good. “Spills the beans on the shocking impact of
simple carbohydrates on aging and quality of life—a double whammy for
humanity.”—Mehmet C. Oz, M.D., host of The Dr. Oz Show

Overcoming Sugar Addiction
I Love Me More Than Sugar is one cup information, two cups
inspiration, and 30 days of coaching that will get you far enough away
from the addiction so that you can, for probably the first time in
your life, choose the relationship you want with sugar. In this book
you'll get the blow-by-blow account of what happens physically,
emotionally, spiritually, socially, economically, and mentally when
you decide to jump off of culture's default dietary train wreck.
Readers of this book get free lifetime access to a companion website
with expanded support materials including videos, audio interviews,
recipes, and more. On February 28th, 2012, Barry's 9-year old son
asked him what he was going to leap for Leap Day. Sitting in the
discomfort of the king-sized frozen yogurt he just inhaled, the answer
came easily - SUGAR. Leap Day became a 30 day challenge that led to a
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lifestyle makeover, and the results have been nothing short of human
renewal and purification: 38" waist became 32", wrinkle free skin,
mental clarity, deep sleep, a quiet mind, and no memory of just how
terrible a 2PM crash really feels.

I Quit Sugar for Life
A 66-day plan for going sugar-free from an eating disorder specialist
and therapist who broke free of her own sugar addiction. Our
relationship with food can be complicated: for many, food soothes
painful emotions, it nurtures, it numbs, it provides a 'high'.
Breaking Up With Sugar offers a plan for the complete transformation
of many people's destructive relationship with food. For these people,
sugar is often the culprit: it produces physical, neurological and
endocrine changes that render the individual powerless over their
compulsion to eat. Molly Carmel struggled with her own eating disorder
for over 20 years and finding no solutions in available treatments,
she created The Beacon, where she helps clients recover from similar
addictions. Her step-by-step instructions are designed to take the
guesswork out of sugar-free eating and help people start a new,
healthier relationship with food. With 8 vows to return to and rely
on, and guidance on how to divorce dieting forever, Breaking Up With
Sugar offers an individualised, sustainable and realistic plan for
eating and thriving for life.

Dr. Gott's No Flour, No Sugar(TM) Diet
READ GOOD SUGAR BAD SUGAR AND BE THE WEIGHT YOU WANT TO BE FOR THE
REST OF YOUR LIFE. Good Sugar Bad Sugar tackles the biggest dietary
threat to the modern world: The addiction to refined sugar and
processed carbohydrates, which is causing epidemics in obesity and
Type 2 diabetes on a global scale. Sugar and carb consumption is an
addiction that begins at birth, but once you free yourself with
Easyway, you'll enjoy better health, higher levels of energy,
dramatically improved body shape, and a happier, healthier lifestyle.
Allen Carr has helped millions worldwide and he can do the same for
you. His books have sold over 15 million copies worldwide, and read by
an estimated 40 million people, while countless more have been helped
through his network of clinics. Allen Carr's Easyway has spread all
over the world for one reason alone: BECAUSE IT WORKS. • A UNIQUE
METHOD THAT DOES NOT REQUIRE WILLPOWER • REMOVES ADDICTION TO REFINED
SUGAR AND PROCESSED CARBOHYDRATES • STOP EASILY, IMMEDIATELY AND
PAINLESSLY • REGAIN CONTROL OF YOUR LIFE What people say about Allen
Carr's Easyway method: "The Allen Carr program was nothing short of a
miracle." Anjelica Huston "It was such a revelation that instantly I
was freed from my addiction." Sir Anthony Hopkins "His skill is in
removing the psychological dependence." The Sunday Times

Breaking Up With Sugar
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No calorie counting. No gram counting. Cheating is allowed! It's
uncomplicated. Inexpensive. A cinch to maintain. And most of all, a
sensible guide to healthy eating that will help you lose weight fast
and keep it off for the rest of your life. During his forty years of
medical practice and in his nationally syndicated medical column, Dr.
Peter Gott has been asked constantly by patients and readers for a
simple, foolproof way to lose weight. In response, he developed the No
Flour, No Sugar Diet, which has prompted countless success stories
from his patients, thousands of letters from his readers raving about
their phenomenal weight loss, and this New York Times bestselling
book. While Dr. Gott's program teaches you how to eliminate flour and
sugar from your diet, you won't go hungry. The diet includes
selections from all the food groups, with a stong emphasis on nutrientdense foods that leave you feeling satisfied. You'll still enjoy lean
meats, brown rice, low-fat dairy products, vegetables, fruits, and
other goodies?and discover how to satisfy your sweet tooth and carb
cravings without sugar or flour. In addition, DR. GOTT'S NO FLOUR, NO
SUGAR DIET? features: · Easy-to-follow meal plans you customize to
your needs · More than 50 mouthwatering recipes for soups, entrees,
desserts, and more--from Omelet Muffins to Pork Tenderloin Roasted
with Fennel, Apples, Potatoes, and Onions to Strawberry Crepes with
Dark Chocolate Sauce · Pantry and food lists · Guidelines for finding
the hidden flour and sugar in many foods · Important nutritional and
exercise tips · Inspirational stories from Dr. Gott's patients and
letters from readers and much more. Get ready to let four powerful
words "No Flour, No Sugar"make you healthier than you've ever been
before!

A Mind of Your Own
The 21-Day Sugar Detox is a clear-cut, effective, whole-foods-based
nutrition action plan that will reset your body and your habits! Tens
of thousands of people have already used this groundbreaking guide to
shatter the vicious sugar stronghold. Now it's your turn! Use the easyto-follow meal plans and more than 90 simple recipes in this book to
bust a lifetime of sugar and carb cravings in just three weeks. Three
levels of the program make it approachable for anyone, whether you're
starting from scratch or from a gluten-free, grain-free, and/or
Paleo/primal lifestyle. The 21-Day Sugar Detox even includes special
modifications for athletes (endurance, CrossFit, HIIT-style, and
beyond), pregnant/nursing moms, pescetarians, and people with
autoimmune conditions. What you'll experience on this program will be
different from a lot of other "diet" programs out there that promote
extremely restricted eating; encourage you to consume only shakes,
juices, or smoothies; or rely heavily on supplements and very-lowcalorie or very-low-fat diets to ensure success. The goal of any detox
program should be to support your body in naturally cleansing itself
of substances that create negative health effects—and that's exactly
what The 21-Day Sugar Detox does. By focusing on quality protein,
healthy fats, and good carbs, this program will help you change not
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only the foods you eat, but also your habits around food, and even the
way your palate reacts to sweet foods. You'll likely complete the
program and continue eating this way much of the time thereafter
because you'll feel so amazing. After changing your everyday eating
habits, you will begin to gain a new understanding of how food works
in your body—and just how much nutrition affects your entire life.
There's no reason to wait! SUGAR IS TAKING OVER OUR LIVES. But why?
And is it only those sweet, refined white crystals that are causing us
problems, or could there be more to the story? Let's be honest: The
problem isn't just sugar itself. It's the refined, nutrient-poor
carbohydrates that carry tons of calories, but no real nutrition. In
our world, these are the easiest foods to grab on the go, but they
leave us fat, sick, tired, and downright unhappy. The effect that
sugar, "hidden" carbs, and refined, processed foods have on our bodies
goes far beyond our waistlines. We can't focus, we can't sleep, we
have irrational mid-afternoon cravings, and we can't even make it
through the day without wanting—or needing—to prop up our energy
levels with caffeine or even more sugar! What can we do to break free
from this cycle? The 21-Day Sugar Detox is here to help.

Bright Line Eating
Based on the documentary THAT SUGAR FILM, this is an explosive exposé
of the dangers of sugar.When Australian actor and filmmaker Damon
Gameau met a girl he wanted to impress, he decided to get healthy by
reducing his sugar intake. In no time he was slimmer, calmer, fitter
and happier. But he was also curious: why did the elimination of sugar
have such beneficial effects? He decided to experiment by eating 40
teaspoons of sugar a day over the course of 60 days. The results were
staggering. Gameau gained nearly 20 pounds; he developed signs of
fatty liver disease; and doctors warned him that he was on the road to
obesity, diabetes, and heart disease. His journey took him not just
down a path to illness, but deep into an investigation into how our
food is made and marketed. Gameau interviewed experts and discovered
that 80% of products on our supermarket shelves contain sugar, and
that 90 million Americans have fatty liver disease directly linked to
their sugar consumption. Expanding on That Sugar Film, That Sugar Book
offers 30 recipes, in-depth interviews, and colorful graphic images to
reveal the truth behind the world's alarming and health-destroying
sugar habit. It contains sensible advice on kicking the sugar
addiction; lists which foods to avoid; and explains how to shop, how
to read labels, and how to cook sugar-free food. A riveting, funny,
meticulously well-researched, and shocking exposé, That Sugar Book is
destined to change the eating habits of a generation.

Goodbye Sugar – Hello Weight Loss, Great Skin, More Energy
and Improved Mood
A step-by-step guide to kicking the sugar habit and living a
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healthier, happier life With many Australians and New Zealanders
drawing as much as a third of their total caloric intake from sugar
and enriched flour, sugar addiction is a rapidly growing problem.
Global sugar consumption has tripled in just the last 50 years and the
result has been increasing levels of obesity, diabetes, and other
health problems. Even worse, the more sugar we eat, the more sugar our
bodies want, leading to a dangerous cycle of sugar addiction. Beating
Sugar Addiction For Dummies, Australian and New Zealand Edition,
presents a simple, step-based program that gradually weans you off
sugar in large amounts to let you live a healthier and fitter life.
The book explains the hidden sources of sugar we consume, the effect
that eating too much of it has on us, and how to cut down on sugar
without sacrificing the foods we love. Plus, you'll find healthy,
simple meal plans and recipes that include little or no sugar.
Features practical guidance and a simple plan for cutting down on
unhealthy levels of sugar consumption Includes simple meal plans and
50 great-tasting recipes with little or no sugar Offers tips on
dealing with sugar cravings and what to stock in a low-sugar pantry No
one wants to give up the sweet things in life, but too much sugar is a
recipe for ill health and addiction. Beating Sugar Addiction For
Dummies gives you the information and advice you need to break the
cycle and find a healthy balance.

That Sugar Book
Building on the science of nutrition that she outlined in her
bestselling book, Potatoes Not Prozac, Dr. Kathleen DesMaisons now
presents the first complete, in-depth dietary plan for living with–and
healing–sugar sensitivity. She explains exactly how you can free your
mind and body from the tyranny of sugar and shake off the exhaustion,
mental fogginess, and mood swings that sugar dependence causes.
Revealing the various ways sugar addiction affects both men and women,
and the unique methods for healing it, Dr. DesMaisons encourages you
to custom-tailor her simple program to fit your lifestyle and includes
information on • How to integrate a “slow-carbs not low-carbs”
strategy into your diet • Why regular protein is essential and how to
get it with every meal • What to eat when a sugar craving strikes •
How to get the nutrition you need on the run–even at fast-food
restaurants • How to find an exercise program you’ll enjoy • Ten
breakfasts you can prepare in a flash • Menus and recipes for every
lifestyle and taste Practical, hands-on, and reader friendly, The
Sugar Addict’s Total Recovery Program will transform your life by
helping you eat right–starting today! From the Trade Paperback
edition.

Zero Sugar Diet
A groundbreaking new program for improved wellness, more energy,
sounder sleep, better-looking skin, and healthy weight loss—without
counting calories! Conquer Sugar Cravings in Three Short Weeks Sugar
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Free 3 is a revolutionary new plan based on the latest research and
science. It's not a diet. It's not a detox. It's not a cleanse. It's a
three-week program to reset your entire approach to food and eating.
You'll discover why sugar makes you fat (and sick), where it's
lurking, and how to live happier and healthier without it. As the
former Editor-in-Chief of Women's Health and Cosmopolitan, Michele
Promaulayko has spent the last decade at the forefront of the newest
research about how sugar and artificial sweeteners affect your mind
and body. What she discovered was that added sweeteners are at the
center of every major and minor health crisis, from the ones you'd
guess—like obesity, heart disease, and diabetes—to the ones that might
surprise you, like acne, bad moods, digestion, and sleep loss. Giving
up these “added sugars” can lead to weight loss and decreased diabetes
risk, sure, but also better skin, better moods, and thicker hair. Even
if your baseline is “I feel OK,” you don’t know how much better you
could be feeling once off the sweet stuff. Within just days, Sugar
Free 3 users began to see and feel results: smoother, glowing skin,
greater energy and clarity of thought, improved mood, better digestion
and less bloat, better sleep, and significant weight loss—up to 7
pounds in the first week! “Michele has created a plan that’s easy,
effective, and for everyone. In just days, you’ll feel better and look
better than you ever have before!” says David Zinczenko, founder of
Eat This, Not That! 5 THINGS YOU NEED TO KNOW 1. It’s Simple and it’s
Doable So You Will Stick with It! 2. You’ll Never Feel Hungry! 3.
Carbs Are Allowed! 4. No Calorie Counting—Ever! 5. You Don’t Have to
Exercise! As a result, Sugar Free 3 helped people lose 5, 10, 15
pounds or more and feel happier and healthier than ever before. Now's
your chance! Inside, You'll Discover: Delicious Recipes for Breakfast,
Lunch, Dinner, and Snacks Secrets for Crushing Cravings and WeightLoss Tips A Guide to Dining Out—and Ordering In Inspiring Testimonials
from Real-Life Success Stories As a bonus, readers will enjoy
onboarding to Openfit, the digital streaming platform that provides
more recipes, tons of additional content and advice, a meal-planning
app, Vlog, hundreds of workouts, and mindfulness and visualization
videos. Sugar Free 3 is the ideal program for anyone who wants better
health, endless energy, and lasting weight loss—without counting
calories!

The New Sugar Busters!
WIN THE FIGHT AGAINST FAT–THE SUGAR BUSTERS!® WAY When SUGAR BUSTERS!
hit the shelves almost five years ago, it quickly became a diet and
lifestyle phenomenon. The millions of people across the country on the
SUGAR BUSTERS! plan discovered that by simply choosing the correct
carbohydrates and lowering their sugar intake, they could shed the
pounds they failed to lose with other diets. Now the weight-loss
program that swept the nation has been completely revised and
updated–incorporating all the newest nutritional findings, health
statistics, and scientific studies, and featuring all-new, easy-tofollow recipes and meal plans. Among the wealth of new material in
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this edition, you’ll find amazing testimonials from men and women who
are losing weight and feeling fit the SUGAR BUSTERS! way; frequently
asked questions and helpful answers; the latest on diabetes–and how
SUGAR BUSTERS! can help prevent it; essential facts on women, weight
loss, and nutrition; and new tips, updated charts, and practical
exercise suggestions. So arm yourself with the facts and get the
figure you’ve always wanted. When it comes to optimal wellness on the
SUGAR BUSTERS! program, it’s survival of the fittest–a way of life in
which everybody wins!

Breaking Up with Carbs
Where fat was once regarded as the enemy, scientists now point to the
huge amount of sugar we consume as being the real danger to our
health. Karen Thomson’s simple, effective and proven eight-week
programme to quit sugar for good will dramatically improve your health
while helping you to lost weight. Packed with recent scientific
research and nutritional advice, it includes a chapter by research
neuroscientist Dr Nicole Avena and provides eight weeks of meal plans,
both vegetarian and non-vegetarian, put together by Emily Maguire.
This updated international edition of Sugar Free features over 40 new
mouth-watering new recipes developed to help you live a low-carb
lifestyle.

Sugar Shock
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Lose up to a pound a day and curb your
craving for sweets with delicious recipes and simple, science-based
food swaps from David Zinczenko, NBC’s health and wellness contributor
and bestselling author of Zero Belly Diet, Zero Belly Smoothies, and
Eat This, Not That! With Zero Sugar Diet, #1 New York Times
bestselling author David Zinczenko continues his twenty-year mission
to help Americans live their happiest and healthiest lives, uncovering
revolutionary new research that explains why you can’t lose weight—and
shows that it’s not your fault! The true culprit is sugar—specifically
added sugars—which food manufacturers sneak into almost everything we
eat, from bread to cold cuts to yogurt, peanut butter, pizza, and even
“health” foods. Until now, there’s been no way to tell how much added
sugar you’re eating—or how to avoid it without sacrifice. But with the
simple steps in Zero Sugar Diet, you’ll be able to eat all your
favorite foods and strip away unnecessary sugars—losing weight at a
rate of up to one pound per day, while still enjoying the sweeter
things in life. By replacing empty calories with essential
ones—swapping in whole foods and fiber and swapping out added
sugars—you’ll conquer your cravings and prevent the blood sugar surge
that leads to some of the worst health scourges in America today,
including abdominal fat, diabetes, heart disease, cancer, liver
disease, fatigue, and tooth decay. And all it takes is 14 days. You’ll
be stunned by the reported results: Lisa Gardner, 49, lost 10 pounds
Tara Anderson, 42, lost 10 pounds David Menkhaus, 62, lost 15 pounds
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Ricky Casados, 56, lost 12 pounds You, too, can melt away belly fat,
boost your energy levels and metabolism, and take control of your
health and your life, armed with a comprehensive grocery list of fresh
produce, proteins, whole grains, and even prepared meals, accompanied
by two weeks’ worth of fiber-rich breakfast, lunch, dinner, and snack
recipes and real-life results from successful Zero Sugar dieters. The
fat-burning formula for long-term weight loss and optimal health is at
your fingertips. Join in the crusade and say goodbye to added
sugars—and goodbye to your belly—with Zero Sugar Diet! Praise for Zero
Sugar Diet “Zero Sugar Diet targets an easily identifiable enemy,
comparing excess sugar in our diet to a deadly virus. . . . Well, that
got my attention.”—The New York Times Book Review “A user-friendly
guide [that provides] a wealth of helpful information and tools for
those wishing to limit added sugars in their diet.”—Library Journal
“This plan is informative and entertaining (e.g., a chart converts
common meals to their equivalent in donuts; ‘an open letter from your
pancreas’) and will help readers rein in cravings and become savvy
monitors of added sugar consumption.”—Publishers Weekly

The Whole30
'Quitting sugar is not a diet. Quitting sugar is a way of living
without processed food and eating like our great-grandparents used
to.' With her internationally bestselling book, I Quit Sugar, Sarah
Wilson helped tens of thousands of people around the world to kick the
habit. In I Quit Sugar for Life, Sarah shows you how to be sugar-free
for ever. Drawing on extensive research and her own tried and tested
methods, Sarah has designed a programme to help families and
individuals: *banish cravings by eating good fats and protein *deal
with lapses *maximize nutrition with vegetables *exercise less for
better results *detox safely *make sustainable food choices *cook
sugar-free: one hundred and forty-eight desserts, cakes, kids' stuff,
comfort dinners, breakfasts and easy packed lunches I Quit Sugar for
Life is not just about kicking a habit; it's a complete wellness
philosophy for your healthiest, calmest, happiest self.

Easy Sugar Break-Up
What would you be willing to give up to experience the presence of God
in your life again? Many of us sign up for a physical detox program,
thinking that if our bodies are healthier, then we're healthier. But a
healthy body doesn't do us a lot of good if we are spiritually
malnourished. Welcome to the 40-Day Sugar Fast, a fast that begins
with us giving Jesus our sugar and ends with Jesus giving us more of
himself--the only thing that can ever truly satisfy our soul's deep
hunger. On this 40-day journey you'll learn how to stop fixating on
food and other things you use to fill the voids in life and instead
fix your eyes on Christ. Anyone who runs to sugar for comfort or a
reward, who eats mindlessly or out of boredom, who feels physically
and spiritually lethargic, or who struggles with self-control will
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discover here not only freedom from their cravings but an entirely new
appetite for the good things God has for us.

Good Sugar Bad Sugar
From Connie Bennett, author of the bestseller Sugar Shock!—the book
that Mehmet Oz said "spills the beans" on the shocking impact of sugar
and simple carbohydrates—comes Beyond Sugar Shock, the first book to
provide a simple, practical, mind-body-spirit plan to help readers
break free of their sugar or carb addiction. For the millions of
people who suffer with problems such as low libido, excess weight,
overpowering fatigue, and many other unexplained ailments, Beyond
Sugar Shock provides a step-by-step, six-week program to gently guide
readers to a healthier life. In this friendly, compassionate book,
they’ll find: • A playful, but serious Sugar Shock Quiz to help
readers learn about their personal sugar addiction. • Easy, tried-andtrue techniques that Connie used—and that her clients and Sugar
Freedom Now participants now use—to successfully quit her sugar
habits. • Dozens of easy tips and tactics to stomp out carb cravings.
• Simple meal plans, tasty recipes, and a food/lifestyle pyramid that
shows readers how to let go of quickie carbs and nonfoods (the
Standard American Diet or SAD) and instead enjoy real, wholesome,
health-giving nutrition. • Entertaining, interactive "adventurcises"
(adventurous exercises) such as "Do Sugary Soul Searching," "Party
with the Produce," and "Snatch the E-Z Vitamins." • Affirmations to
refresh, rejuvenate, and renew the mind, body, and spirit. •
Remarkable success stories with before-and-after photos. In Beyond
Sugar Shock, readers will find out that letting go of their sugar or
carb addiction is much simpler than it seems—and it can even be fun!
And once they’ve addressed their addiction, readers will not only look
and feel better, but will also experience an overpowering sensation of
joyous freedom and a sweeter, balanced life.

Spirit Junkie
Kick sugar and cravings for good and gain health, energy, and vitality
with a fool-proof plan from the author of Get Off Your Acid. In his
first book, Dr. Daryl Gioffre showed readers how to kick processed and
highly acidic foods to lower inflammation and increase health. Now, a
former sugar addict himself, he's taking on the sweet stuff. Starting
with all the reasons we are addicted to sugar (hint: it's not our
fault!), to the very real dangers of a sugar-heavy diet (chronic
ailments, including diabetes, heart disease, and cancer; deficiency in
crucial minerals; brain fog; obesity; and more), Dr. Gioffre shares
his life-changing plan to kick sugar for good. And there is a lot of
good: Dr. Gioffre doesn't believe in taking away; his program is based
on adding more of the good stuff -- delicious nutrient-dense foods.
What you will lose is your dependence on sugar, the attendant sugar
crashes, and unwanted weight. With a simple eight-minute Belly Fat
Burning Workout, and sixty-five delicious, easy recipes, plus meal
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planning tips and ideas to get you going and keep you on track, Get
Off Your Sugar gives you the tools to take control of your health and
your future.

Why Diets Fail (Because You're Addicted to Sugar)
For most Americans, candy is an uneasy pleasure, eaten with side
helpings of guilt and worry. Yet candy accounts for only 6 percent of
the added sugar in the American diet. And at least it's honest about
what it is—a processed food, eaten for pleasure, with no particular
nutritional benefit. So why is candy considered especially harmful,
when it's not so different from the other processed foods, from sports
bars to fruit snacks, that line supermarket shelves? How did our
definitions of food and candy come to be so muddled? And how did candy
come to be the scapegoat for our fears about the dangers of food? In
Candy: A Century of Panic and Pleasure, Samira Kawash tells the
fascinating story of how candy evolved from a luxury good to a cheap,
everyday snack. After candy making was revolutionized in the early
decades of mass production, it was celebrated as a new kind of food
for energy and enjoyment. Riding the rise in snacking and exploiting
early nutritional science, candy was the first of the panoply of "junk
foods" that would take over the American diet in the decades after the
Second World War—convenient and pleasurable, for eating anytime or all
the time. And yet, food reformers and moral crusaders have always
attacked candy, blaming it for poisoning, alcoholism, sexual depravity
and fatal disease. These charges have been disproven and forgotten,
but the mistrust of candy they produced has never diminished. The
anxiety and confusion that most Americans have about their diets today
is a legacy of the tumultuous story of candy, the most loved and
loathed of processed foods.Candy is an essential, addictive read for
anyone who loves lively cultural history, who cares about food, and
who wouldn't mind feeling a bit better about eating a few jelly beans.

Beyond Sugar Shock
BREAKING UP WITH CARBS WILL BE THE BEST DECISION OF YOUR LIFE! Not
only will you find over 100 of the easiest Keto recipes with tons of
alternatives to your favorite carb filled foods, this book also
includes; An easy to understand 2-Step beginners guide for getting
into Ketosis 60-Day KETO meal plan (with macros) 60-Day no cheat
challenge to get FAT ADAPTED Grocery list + fast food & dining out
guide Journaling prompts & positivity tips Q&A section Guide to
improving health beyond Ketosis

The Blood Sugar Solution 10-Day Detox Diet
From the best-selling author of Why We Get Fat, a groundbreaking, eyeopening exposé that makes the convincing case that sugar is the
tobacco of the new millennium: backed by powerful lobbies, entrenched
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in our lives, and making us very sick. Among Americans, diabetes is
more prevalent today than ever; obesity is at epidemic proportions;
nearly 10% of children are thought to have nonalcoholic fatty liver
disease. And sugar is at the root of these, and other, critical
society-wide, health-related problems. With his signature command of
both science and straight talk, Gary Taubes delves into Americans'
history with sugar: its uses as a preservative, as an additive in
cigarettes, the contemporary overuse of high-fructose corn syrup. He
explains what research has shown about our addiction to sweets. He
clarifies the arguments against sugar, corrects misconceptions about
the relationship between sugar and weight loss; and provides the
perspective necessary to make informed decisions about sugar as
individuals and as a society.

Why We Get Fat and what to Do about it
A proven plan to break free from your unhealthy relationship with
Sugar - and reclaim your health and your life for good. The solution
to your food and weight problems isn't willpower or the next fad diet
- it's breaking up with Sugar. Molly Carmel, an eating disorder
therapist with a thriving clinic in New York City, discovered the
devastating role Sugar played in her own 20-year struggle with
disordered eating. After reaching a peak weight of 325 pounds and
trying every diet imaginable, Molly was finally able to dramatically
transform her life--and find her happy weight-by breaking up with
Sugar. Molly has since helped thousands of people overcome compulsive
overeating, repetitive dieting, and Sugar addiction to reinvent their
lives. Here, she shares her empowering 66-day blueprint for kicking
Sugar to the curb - once and for all. Molly explains how Sugar is not
only bad for your health, it's also a substance with highly addictive
potential - one that creates physical, neurological, and hormonal
changes that often make moderation impossible. This is the first book
to address the emotional, spiritual, chemical, and physical components
of this toxic relationship and help guide you through the steps to
create a new and lasting relationship with foodand with yourself.
Breaking Up with Sugar includes step-by-step meal plans to take the
guesswork out of going Sugar-free, as well as seven key self-affirming
vows you can rely on to help end the overeating and dieting cycle and
release unhealthy weight. With empathy, honesty, and humor as your
trusted coach and friend, Molly gives you essential tools to navigate
this new way of eating when life gets "life-y" or times get tough. Her
sustainable roadmap will put you on the path to true freedom.

Davina's 5 Weeks to Sugar-Free
The best-selling authors of It Starts With Food outline a
scientifically based, step-by-step guide to weight loss that explains
how to change one's relationship with food for better habits, improved
digestion and a stronger immune system. 150,000 first printing.
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The 21-Day Sugar Detox Daily Guide
From a Pulitzer Prize-winning investigative reporter at The New York
Times comes the troubling story of the rise of the processed food
industry -- and how it used salt, sugar, and fat to addict us. Salt
Sugar Fat is a journey into the highly secretive world of the
processed food giants, and the story of how they have deployed these
three essential ingredients, over the past five decades, to dominate
the North American diet. This is an eye-opening book that demonstrates
how the makers of these foods have chosen, time and again, to double
down on their efforts to increase consumption and profits, gambling
that consumers and regulators would never figure them out. With
meticulous original reporting, access to confidential files and memos,
and numerous sources from deep inside the industry, it shows how these
companies have pushed ahead, despite their own misgivings (never aired
publicly). Salt Sugar Fat is the story of how we got here, and it will
hold the food giants accountable for the social costs that keep
climbing even as some of the industry's own say, "Enough already."

The 40-Day Sugar Fast
Discover how to identify hidden sugar traps in your food while
reducing your sugar intake, losing weight, and improving your overall
health Did you know that you may be consuming the equivalent of 22
teaspoons of added sugar a day? Added sugars are in practically
everything you eat, and you probably eat much more of them than you
think. In fact, 80 percent of the 600,000 consumer packaged foods sold
in the United States contain added sugar. Most of us are eating way
too much of the sweet stuff and don't even know it. Sugar Shock is the
ultimate resource you need to break the hold sugar has on you. This
easy-to-use guide will help you understand and gain control of the
amount of added sugar you consume. It shares the science behind sugar:
what it does to you, why your body is wired to crave it, and how to
keep track of your intake. Plus, the extensive at-a-glance photo
gallery shows hundreds of sugary packaged foods in the market, along
with smart swaps for less sugary (but still delicious) options. There
are also surefire low-sugar swaps for kids' cereals, snacks, and
drinks that even your pickiest eater will love. Sugar Shock is packed
with hundreds of nutritionist-approved sugar-zapping strategies: - Get
Your Sugar Score - Take the Sweet Tooth Quiz and find out if your
daily sugar dose is okay or out of whack. - 7-Day Sugar Tracker Crack the deceptive code words and measurements that food labels use
to fool you, and uncover the truth about your food choices. - Go Clean
& Lean - Wean yourself from added sugars with an easy, painless 7-Day
Sugar Step-Down Plan. Go further with a 21-Day Sugar-Detox Meal Plan
chock-full of hearty meals and satisfying snacks. - 50 Shades of Sugar
- Discover the 50+ (!!) types of sugar disguised in many of the foods
you eat (hint: Just because a sweetener like honey is "natural"
doesn't mean it's better). - Smart Sugar Swaps - Trade up to healthier
foods that are just as crave-worthy with the Sugar Shock photo guide
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to beverages, snacks, breakfast, baked goods, soups, sauces--even
cocktails! With everything you need take back control of your wellbeing and your waistline, Sugar Shock is your path to sweet victory
and a slimmer, healthier you!

I Love Me More Than Sugar
SUGAR FREE 3
This bestseller breaks open the obesity mystery for using the brain as
the key to weight loss. Rooted in cutting-edge neuroscience,
psychology, and biology, this guide is a simple approach to reversing
innate blocks through four clear, unambiguous boundaries..

Year of No Sugar
For fans of the New York Times bestseller I Quit Sugar or Katie
Couric's controversial food industry documentary Fed Up, A Year of No
Sugar is a "delightfully readable account of how [one family] survived
a yearlong sugar-free diet and lived to tell the taleA funny,
intelligent, and informative memoir." —Kirkus It's dinnertime. Do you
know where your sugar is coming from? Most likely everywhere. Sure,
it's in ice cream and cookies, but what scared Eve O. Schaub was the
secret world of sugar—hidden in bacon, crackers, salad dressing, pasta
sauce, chicken broth, and baby food. With her eyes opened by the work
of obesity expert Dr. Robert Lustig and others, Eve challenged her
husband and two school-age daughters to join her on a quest to quit
sugar for an entire year. Along the way, Eve uncovered the real costs
of our sugar-heavy American diet—including diabetes, obesity, and
increased incidences of health problems such as heart disease and
cancer. The stories, tips, and recipes she shares throw fresh light on
questionable nutritional advice we've been following for years and
show that it is possible to eat at restaurants and go grocery
shopping—with less and even no added sugar. Year of No Sugar is what
the conversation about "kicking the sugar addiction" looks like for a
real American family—a roller coaster of unexpected discoveries and
challenges. "As an outspoken advocate for healthy eating, I found
Schaub's book to shine a much-needed spotlight on an aspect of
American culture that is making us sick, fat, and unhappy, and it does
so with wit and warmth."—Suvir Sara, author of Indian Home Cooking
"Delicious and compelling, her book is just about the best sugar
substitute I've ever encountered."—Pulitzer Prize-winning author Ron
Powers

I Quit Sugar
This work is an examination of what makes us fat. In his book Good
Calories, Bad Calories, the author, an acclaimed science writer argues
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that certain kinds of carbohydrates, not fats and not simply excess
calories, have led to our current obesity epidemic. Now he brings that
message to a wider, nonscientific audience. With fresh evidence for
his claim, this book makes his critical argument newly accessible. He
reveals the bad nutritional science of the last century, none more
damaging than the "calories-in, calories-out" model of why we get fat,
the good science that has been ignored, especially regarding insulin's
regulation of our fat tissue. He also answers key questions: Why are
some people thin and others fat? What roles do exercise and genetics
play in our weight? What foods should we eat or avoid? Concluding with
an easy-to-follow diet, this book is one key to understanding an
international epidemic and a guide to improving our own health.

The Sugar Detox
A New York Times bestseller, I Quit Sugar is week-by-week guide to
quitting sugar to lose weight; boost energy; and improve your mood,
and overall health, with 108 sugarfree recipes. Sarah Wilson thought
of herself as a relatively healthy eater. She didn't realize how much
sugar was hidden in her diet, or how much it was affecting her wellbeing. When she learned that her sugar consumption could be the source
of a lifetime of mood swings, fluctuating weight, sleep problems, and
thyroid disease, she knew she had to make a change. What started as an
experiment to eliminate sugar--both the obvious and the hidden
kinds--soon became a way of life, and now Sarah shows you how you can
quit sugar too: * follow a flexible and very doable 8-week plan *
overcome cravings * make food you're excited to eat with these 108
recipes for detox meals, savory snacks, and sweet treats from Sarah
Wilson and contributors including Gwyneth Paltrow, Curtis Stone, Dr.
Robert Lustig (The Fat Chance Cookbook), Sarma Melngailis (Raw Food/
Real World), Joe "the Juicer" Cross, and Angela Liddon (Oh She Glows)
I Quit Sugar makes it easy to kick the habit for good, lose weight,
and feel better than ever before. When you are nourished with
delicious meals and treats, you won't miss the sugar for an instant.
"When I quit sugar I found wellness and the kind of energy and sparkle
I had as a kid. I don't believe in diets or in making eating
miserable. This plan and the recipes are designed for lasting
wellness." -- Sarah Wilson From the Trade Paperback edition.
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